
https://forms.office.com/r/KzDXEJca1j

https://easychair.org/account2/sign-
in?l=5024433757184185083

The University of South Africa together with the Cape Peninsula University of Technology invite you 
to attend the 2025 Higher Education Quality Assurance Forum (HEQAF) exploring the theme:   

30 September - 2 October 2025

FIRST ANNOUNCEMENT

Venue:
Graduate School of Business Leadership     

Midrand – South Africa

Attendance:
Face-to-Face and Online

Registration:
Early Bird Registration 30 June 2025 

Normal Registration: 15 September 2025

university of
south africa

SCAN QR CODE 
OR
TO REGISTER

SCAN QR CODE 
OR 
TO ACCESS THE 
CALL FOR PAPERS

CLICK HERE

CLICK HERE
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